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This term during Forest School, all of the children took part in our ‘Cheadle Catholic 
Infants’ Birdwatch’. The children spotted blackbirds, magpies, seagulls, woodpigeons 
and crows. We are delighted that more trees have been planted to encourage 
smaller birds to nest and we are leaving out more bird food to attract birds to our 
many bird boxes. Here is one of the the rspb bird posters if you would like to 
continue spotting birds in your garden and when you are ‘out and about’ and there 
are lots more resources available on the rspb website: 
https://www.rspb.org.uk/ 
 

 
 
 
The focus from our Eco Code this term is: 
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-use one paper towel at the bathroom and help protect our rainforests. 

Our children are encouraged not to waste paper towels at the bathroom and our Eco 
Warriors help to monitor this. 

Healthy Living 

 

‘Walk to School Week’ runs from 15th May- 19th May 2023 and the theme is ‘Walk 
with Wildlife’. We hope many children and parents/ carers can join in with this, or 
maybe ‘park and stride’, for at least one day. We are all aware of the health benefits 
of walking to school and the air around our school will be cleaner as a result. 

Healthy Snacks 

 
We continue to promote the benefits of healthy snacks and how eating fruit can 
reduce litter and single use plastics. Free school fruit is always available to the 
children at break times. 
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Litter 

 

Our Eco Warriors went around the school grounds looking to pick up litter with their 
litter pickers. Very little litter was found so a big ‘well done’ to all of the children! 
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Finally, a big ‘thank you’ to Mrs. Tetlow and our Eco Warriors for promoting the ‘The 
Big Battery Hunt’. Recycling batteries will reduce landfill and help to reduce harmful 
chemicals entering our soil and water. We would like to share our ‘Going Green’ 
song with you that incorporates this important message: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8DJ45Yc3urg 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter and thank you for all that you do to help our 
planet, 

 

Mrs.B. Burke and the Eco Warriors bernadette.burke@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

 


